From: Lee Doucet

**Sent:** April 7, 2021 2:01 PM

**Subject:** Riverside Trail

Hello,

My name is Lee Doucet and my residence is WestChester Dr, Windsor Ontario. I would like to give my support for extending the trail through Riverside drive. I use this trial a lot with my family and having additional access would really be appreciated as I believe it would add a lot to the community. I know this is a difficult decision but I trust that your council will deliver the best decision, regardless if it aligns with my perspective. Thank you for taking your time to read my email.

All the best, Lee